
From: Marlys Nettesheim <jm.nettesheim@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, June 8, 2024 6:32 PM 
To: Planning & Development <plandev@danecounty.gov> 
Subject: CUP 2617 
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bou t the Publ ic hearing on June 18, 2024. CUP 2617.     Matt Ki rt 1794 Schuster Road is a welcome addition to ou r neighbo rhood.    He has made improvements and  has  kept his prope rty  in g reat shape.    Marlys Nettesheim4708 Holm  
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ank you for notifying me about the Public hearing on June 18, 2024. CUP 2617. 

Matt Kirt 1794 Schuster Road is a welcome addition to our neighborhood. 

 He has made improvements and  has  kept his property  in great shape.  

Marlys Nettesheim 
4708 Holm Rd, Oregon, WI 53575 


